Minutes of a meeting of the Santaquin City Planning and
Zoning Commission held at City H.1ll on June 26, 1982, at 7:00
A.M.

Present were Larry Butler, John Mayer, and William VanAusdal
with Ramona Rosenlund as secretary. Meeting was called to
order at 7:25 A, M. as a quorum was not present until that
time. Prayer was given by Mr. Mayer. Minutes of the meeting
held June 5, 1982, were read and a motion to approve them as
read was made by Mr. Butler, seconded by lir. Mayer and passed
with a unanimous vote.

Copies of a sign ordinance from North Salt Lake were gone
over and notes made as to what parts or sections might be
used as part of an ordinance for Santaquin, Mrs. Rosenlund
made notes of these suggestions on a copy of the sample
ordinance. Mr. Hayer had a copy of a sign ordinance Ffrom
Hyde Park City and it was decided to have copies made of this
for everyone and then use both samples to work from at the
next meeting. Mr. Mayer said he had made some notes on the
Hyde Park one and they could be brought up when each person
had a copy.

During the discussion it was thought that the new ordinance
should not be too restrictive but should incorporate what was
necessary to make the placement of signs safe and keep them
from being a nuisance to others,

A motion to adjourn this meeting and set the next one for
July 22, 1982, at 8:00 to 9:30 P.M. at which time they would
continue to work on the sign ordinance, was made by Larry
Butler and seconded by Mr. VanAusdal. Motion passed
unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 8:45 A.M.
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